
 

This week in Nursery 

13th September, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children are beginning to settle into 
Nursery and learn our routines. The 
children are starting to make new 
friends and are becoming more familiar 
with the adults in our setting.  

                            C.L. 
 
The children have taken part in circle 
time this week where they have been 
encouraged to listen to their friends and 
also to contribute by saying their 
names.    

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children have enjoyed exploring our outdoor classroom and have had the 
opportunity to go on the bikes. They have also enjoyed traveling under, over 
and through our climbing equipment outside.  
 

                Mathematics 
 
The children have been practising 
their counting skills by counting how 
many children are in Nursery, during 
carpet time. We have also been 
singing different number songs.  

                Literacy 
 
The children have enjoyed listening 
to the story, ‘Elephant Wellyphant’ 
by Nick Sharrat. They enjoyed 
talking about all the different 
elephants they could see.  

                     U.W. 
 
Our new topic for this half term is 
called, ‘Why do you love me so 
much?’ Some of the children have 
enjoyed drawing pictures of their 
grown-ups.   

                        E.A.D. 
 
This week the children have made 
their own ‘funny faces’ using paper 
plates, wobbly eyes, wool, pipe 
cleaners and glue.  
  

Special Notices 
 
Thank you for your support in helping your child to settle in at Nursery. Many 
thanks for those of you who have already contributed a weekly £1 voluntary 
donation. We are very grateful!  
  


